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Michele Nettlefold 
Acting Team Leader 
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Alexander Scott 

Dear Ms Nettlefold, 

The Australia Habitat and Taronga Wildlife Retreat, Taronga Zoo (SSD 7419) 

Thank you for your letter dated 7 April 2016 regarding the above. Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
has reviewed the documentation and provides no comments in relation to the proposal. 

Please note for future reference; when sending proposals to TfNSW via email could you kindly 
use the following email addresses; 

TfNSW: developmenttransport.nsw.qov.au   

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the subject proposal. If you require 
clarification of any issues raised, please do not hesitate to contact Dorna Darab on 8202 2179 or 
email dorna.darabtransport.nsw.qov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

90i4-/16 

Ma Odnga 
Pr I Manager Land Use Planning & Development 
Tr. ort Strategy 
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